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COTTON HARVEST AID RESULTS 

On the next page you will find Table 1. This contains 14-day ratings 
from a cotton harvest aid demonstration at the Seth Howard Farm 
south of Pettit. 

All treatments performed as expected. I know some producers are 
waiting for those last set bolls to mature. I understand this, as 
these bolls do represent pounds. However, I am seeing “money 
bolls” in the bottom portion of the plant being very lose in the burr 
and are beginning to fall out. Another issue I am seeing is some 
regrowth. So be careful on what you are waiting on. 

It has been a challenging year to say the least. I pray that your 
harvest is safe and prosperous. Kerry 

 

See pictures of each of the treatments on page 3-4. 
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